
 

 

 

 

 
 
    
        23 May 2024 

Dear Residents, 

 

UPDATE: CATERING AND BISTRO SERVICES 

 

As most of you will be aware we have been on a journey to find a suitable solution to the 

catering and bistro services within our village. 

After reviewing multiple external proposals and considering insourcing this service, we have 

decided to award the opportunity to Freedom Foods as our new supplier of catering and 

bistro services. 

Freedom Foods is known to many of the residents within the village, already providing high 

quality meals, consistently, delivered to homes contracted by residents privately. They will 

move their entire operation to Evergreen Noordhoek and they will be utilising our facilities, 

thus we can expect freshly prepared meals daily, made on the premises. 

Our current supplier, Tsebo, will serve their last meal in the Village on Sunday 26 May, 

thereafter we will have a short break in service, due to general maintenance, servicing of 

equipment and deep cleaning of the kitchen and services area in the Bistro. 

Freedom Foods will send out a delivery menu closer to the time, where you can order your 

daily meals as a delivery from Monday 27 May 2024 to Thursday 06 June 2024. 

We will host an official launch function on Friday 07 June 2024 from 16:00 to 19:00 in the 

Bistro where everyone is invited to come and meet the owners Darren and his wife Sarah 

who will operate our kitchen daily. 

We are extremely confident that we have made the correct decision and we ask that you 

please support Freedom Foods, they are a family run business and their food is made with 

love and passion. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Garry Reed 
 
Managing Director 


